
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter    

4th March 2022

 Hello everyone  

It has been lovely to see everyone after the half term break. Our big focus this week was 

on World Book Day - we saw some fantastic costumes on Friday and loved hearing  about 

favourite books and characters. I would like to thank the staff who joined in our staff 

World Book Day performance on Thursday - the children found it very entertaining!  

Next week will also be busy; we have Learning Review Meetings on Tuesday and 

Wednesday, so make sure you book a time with your child’s teacher if you have not 

already done so. On Thursday, Year 6 children will be holding a bake sale after school to 

raise money to support the crisis in Ukraine. Please support this if you can. After-school 

sports clubs will be starting next week as well -  you will receive a text to let you know if 

your child has a place. 

The PTA will meet on Wednesday to discuss the upcoming school disco, if you would like 

to join them please get in touch with them hannahmorepta@gmail.com.  

The Hub is open after school every Tuesday and Friday this term. Lots of people came 

along this week to look at the brilliant selection of 

books for you to choose from.  

We had a celebration this afternoon for all those 

children who stayed ‘on green’ for the whole of last 

term. And check out our fantastic learning champions 

from term 3 below! 

Have a  restful weekend, 

Sue Ramsay,  Headteacher. 

Year 1:      Mariam 

Year 2:      Kemry and Marni 

Year 3:      Noah 

Year 4:      Issa and Amahra 

Year 5:      Husnain and Yousef 

Year 6:      Bushra and Rahaf 

What are you interested in? Find a book to share in the Hub Library, open after school every Tuesday and Friday. 

mailto:hannahmorepta@gmail.com


This week we started our new book for the term ‘The Last Tree’.  We 
began to learn songs for our performance later this term and thought 
about the timbre of different instruments. In maths we began 
comparing numbers to 50. We enjoyed a lovely class treat making our own pizzas 
and some exciting World Book Day activities all about Burglar Bill!     At home 
practise counting forwards and backwards to 100. Read everyday and ask 

questions about the story to check your child understands it. 

This week we began reading our new book ‘The Journal of Iliona’ and are 
really looking forward to learning about the Romans! We sequenced the Roman Empire on 
a timeline in enquiry and listened to our story during a calm and comfy story time. As 
mathematicians we converted different units of measure and found equivalent amounts. 
We loved reading the story of Burglar Bill for World Book Day and designing a wanted 

poster for him! Please make sure your child reads 5 times a week on Bug Club. Let 
us know if you need help logging in. 

We had a fantastic first week back and the children enjoyed 
reading our new class test ‘The Adventures of Odysseus’. The text links to this 
terms enquiry ‘What made the Greeks great?’. For this we began using our 
geography skills to locate and describe Ancient Greece and made comparisons 
with Greece today. As mathematicians, we found the area of triangles and 
parallelograms. At home please ensure your child completes the pages on area 
and perimeter in their SATs books. Read every day please! 

Year 2 had a fantastic school trip to SS Great Britain this week where we explored the 
ship and looked around the museum. We wrote a recount of our trip in English and 

we explored our new book ‘Zeraffa Giraffa’. Please read with your child 5 times a 
week, using Bug Club. Ask your teacher if you have forgotten your login. Practise 
your 2, 5 and 10 times table including doing them out of order. 

As mathematicians we continued to use equivalent fractions and learnt to use 
fractions greater than 1. As authors we planned and began to write tension 

stories. Our new enquiry is all about noise and sound—we learnt how sound travels and 

explored using different musical instruments. At home please help 
your child practise the 7 times table  - this is the hardest one! 

This week we got straight back into our learning  we will bring you more news 
about this term’s enquiry and ways to help at home in next week’s newsletter! 
Please make sure you practise multiplication tables and weekly spellings. 

Please drop in to the Hub after school to borrow a book! 

                                                 Reception children got straight back into their learning this   
                             week. Well done to everyone for settling in to term 4! We will bring you 
more news about our learning next week. What are you interested in? Find a book to 
share with your child in the Hub Library, open after school every Tuesday and Friday. 



Conversation 
clubs taking 
place online and in 
person. 
To find out where and when they are 
being held, please visit: 
www.esolcc.org  
To join,  contact: 
esolconversationclubs@bristol.gov.uk 
or 07768500673 

International Women’s 

Day on Tuesday 8 March 

Some mums will be going for a 

walk at Ashton Court with Open 

Minds Active. If you would like to 

join us,  please contact 

friendsofhannahmore@gmail.com  

Ladies Fitness at Hannah 

More 

Sessions 

restart 

Monday 7 

March.  9-10am in the Sports Hall. 

No need to register, just turn up. 

All levels of fitness welcome! 

http://www.esolcc.org
mailto:esolconversationclubs@bristol.gov.uk
mailto:friendsofhannahmore@gmail.com


Sudanese Peace 
Feast with 
Bridges for 
Communities 

Friday 11 March 
at 7pm 

We are delighted to be partnering with the Sudanese Community Association to offer 
you a hearty Sudanese feast, with inspiring stories and live Sudanese music. 

Food is halal and no alcohol will be served. Vegetarian and vegan options are available - 
please indicate any other special dietary requirements when you book.  

Tickets for sale now! £10 for adults, £5 for under 15s. There is the option to buy a 'pay it 
forward' ticket which will help us to enable somebody from a refugee or asylum seeking 
background to attend.  All profits raised will go to the Sudanese Community Association.  

Please contact asia.yousif@bridgesforcommunities.com if you have any other questions.  

@ Asian Day Centre, Summerhill Road, St George, Bristol, BS5 8HJ 

We would really appreciate any donations of sweet treats for the Bake Sale to help us 

raise money. If you are able to, please help by bringing some along. 

mailto:asia.yousif@bridgesforcommunities.com

